


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 1, 2020 
 
 
Landscape Systems requests a Specific Use Permit to continue the manufacturing of Live Edge 
Furniture.  Since adding Live Edge Wood for sale and building custom furniture, we have 
significantly increased taxable sales. 
 

 We currently have 984 Sq Ft dedicated to manufacturing furniture.  This area is 
separate from Retail Sales 
 

 Only hand tools are used.  No large stationary equipment is on premises.  
 

 
 We have added a ventilation fan in the sanding area.  A filtration unit has been 

installed in the finishing area.  Employees are required to wear proper safety 
equipment. 
 

 NO restricted products are used in production.  Green products are used when 
possible.  We purchase the majority of needed materials locally in Keller. 

 
 

 We currently have one full time and one part time employee dedicated to 
woodworking.  We are currently looking to add another full time worker.  
Woodshop is operated Monday through Saturday from 7am to 5 pm. 
 

 A fire sprinkler system is in the design and permit process.  No major remodeling 
is required to continue operation. 
 

 
 
Landscape Systems appreciates your consideration of this application.  Our customers have been 
thrilled with the unique and high quality products we produce.  We look forward to continuing to 
offer this service. 




